
                                          
       

        

 

RE-REGISTRATION AND PRE-K REGISTRATION FORM 

 

Father’s Name _______________________________________Phone_______________ 

Address _______________________________________________________________ 

Mother’s Name ______________________________________Phone _______________ 

Address (if different)_______________________________________________________ 

 

____Yes, I wish to re-enroll my child/ren in St. Mary’s School for the 2021-2022 school year. 

 

  Child’s First & Last Name                                                          Grade in September 

 ________________________________________                           ___________ 

 ________________________________________                           ___________ 

 ________________________________________   ___________ 

 ________________________________________   ___________ 

 ________________________________________   ___________ 

 

____No, my child/ren will not be returning.  Reason_________________________________________ 

 

____Yes, I have a 3/4 year old ready for Pre K in September 2021. 

 

In order to better plan for your child’s educational needs for the upcoming school year, we are asking that you 

complete and return this re-registration form. We would like to know before we do our yearly budget, teacher 

contracts and hiring of new teachers how many of our present students will be returning in the fall. We will 

gladly accept the form by mail or you can drop it at the school on Mondays or Wednesdays from 9:00a.m.-

12:00p.m. or the convent at 145 Lake George Avenue (Place in mailbox.) no later than June 10, 2021.   

 

St. Mary’s School consistently meets all NYS Standards. We provide for each student, a stimulating learning 

environment that develops and challenges young minds while preparing students for future academic success. 

School religious studies provide teachings which are fundamental to our children’s spiritual and moral growth 

and development. Our sports programs promote a healthy balance of cooperation, competition, sportsmanship 

and fair play. Next year’s sports programs are in place, including soccer, basketball, and golf. Due to Covid 

these programs could be modified.   

 

Should you have any questions about your child’s program for next year, please contact Sister Sharon. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Sister Sharon 

Principal 

St. Mary’s School 

64 Amherst Avenue 

Ticonderoga, NY 12883 

(518) 585-7433 

office@stmarysschoolticonderoga.org 

stmaryschoolticonderoga.org 

mailto:office@stmarysschoolticonderoga.org


 


